
April 23rd, 2024 
 
Re: Hunting Exemption 
 
Jon –  
 
I understand you are seeking an exemption at this week’s council meeting to bow hunt. This letter 
gives my permission for you to bow hunt on my property located at the NW quadrant of 169 and 95 
in Princeton. I can be reached at 763-286-1164 if the council needs anything further from me. 
 
 
Dylan Howard 
 
 
 


